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Company 						      Contact Person

Phone						      Email

Please email form to the Nebraska Building Chapter AGC
Email:  vicki@agcnebuilders.com
Questions? Call 402-438-0400

		  DATE:		 Thursday, April 3, 2025
		  TIME:		 3:00-5:00pm  
		  LOCATION:	 Round the Bend Steakhouse, Conference Center 
				    30801 E Park Highway, Ashland, NE

Cost for meeting:  No cost to attend, please register by Tuesday, April 1, 2025. 

SPRING GC & SC ROUNDTABLE

PROGRAM:  AGC of America Safety and Health Update
Kevin Cannon is the Senior Director of Safety and Health at the Associated General 
Contractors of America.  Kevin serves as the primary liaison for federal safety 
regulations.  Kevin is responsible with monitoring regulatory activity relating to safety 
and health, communicating with members and chapter staff.  He is also responsible 
for providing technical and other support for those directly involved in congressional 
relations, analyzing and otherwise assisting with any proposals for new or revised 
legislation that could have a significant impact on safety or health practices in the 
construction industry.  Kevin is currently serving fifth term on the Federal Advisory 
Committee on Construction Safety and Health (ACCSH) which advises the Assistant 
Secretary of Labor for OSHA on regulations, standards and policies that impact the 

construction industry.  Kevin received his B.S. in Occupational Safety and Health from Millersville University and 
holds the Certified Safety Professional (CSP) designation through the Board of Certified Safety Professionals 
(BCSP) as well as the Associate in Risk Management (ARM) through The Institutes

PROGRAM:  Returning to work after an OSHA or Worker’s Comp Reportable and Nonreportable
Panel discussion led by Jake Mahin, Safety and Loss Control Consultant with UNICO.  
Jake recently earned his Certified Safety Professional (CSP) and Associate in Risk 
Management (ARM) designations. 

He has spent more than five years in safety and loss control and joined UNICO in 2021. 
Jake leads the annual winter safety training seminars along with other professional 
safety training opportunities.

WHO SHOULD ATTEND: Open to everyone – especially Risk Management, Safety 
Team, Human Resources, Legal, Project Management and Superintendents.

www.nebraskacshp.comwww.agcnebuilders.com
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